Dear applicant
Thank you for your application for our UAL Level 1 Diploma in Performing Arts.

We look forward to meeting you for your interview, you do not need to bring anything
with you so when you get here just report to reception who will notify us of your arrival.

If you have any questions regarding your interview please do not hesitate to contact us on
telephone number 01179 192 659.

Yours sincerely

Nina Chapman — Student Administrator for the Performing and Media Arts Department
South Gloucestershire and Stroud College

WISE Campus

New Road

Stoke Gifford

BS34 8LP



